
 

 

July 12, 2024  
 
To: All Potential Respondents 
From: Katelyn Howells, Purchasing Agent 
Subject:  005-RFP-1157-2025 Gaming Market Study 

 
Addendum One 

 
Please amend Section 4 Specifications of the subject RFP to reflect the following updated date:   
 
For purposes of cost proposal projects, new casino applications for Linn County are due to the Commission by 
September 16, 2024.  Vendor(s) will know the number of applications for the focus assessment after that date. 
 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum by signing in the space provided below, and return this letter 
with your proposal (do not send back separately). 
 
I hereby acknowledge receipt of this addendum. 
 
    
Signature Date 
 
  
Typed or Printed Name 

 


